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April 29 2015

Cycling Advisory Committee

Re: Transportation Advisor’ Committee Representative

At its meeting held on April 7, 2015, the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) That A. Farahi BE
APPOINTED as the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) representative on the Cycling Advisory
Committee; it being noted that the TAC received a communication dated March 1, 2015, from J. Martin, with
respect to this matter. (2/1 1/TAC)

Betty Mercier
Committee Secretary
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